
Upcoming Events 

DECEMBER 
 

December 11, 2018 

Q2 Interims given to 
students 

 
 

December 13, 2018 

Choir/Band Concert 
6:30 PM 
 
December 20- Jan. 2 

 

JANUARY 
 

January 3, 2019- 
First Day Back from Break 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
January 21, 2019 

 

NOVEMBER 
 
November 15, 2018 

Family Engagement / 
Anti-Bullying Night 
6pm- 8pm 
 
 

November 21-23 

 

 
November 27, 2018 

Gifted Advisory, NES 
8:30 a.m. 
 

November 28, 2018 

LifeTouch Picture 
Makeups 

 

Issue 

01 

2018 
QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 

 

P.R.I.D.E. 

Politeness 

Respect  

Integrity  

Determination 

Excellence 

Beginning the 2018-2019 school year, NMS 
established their very first middle school vol-
leyball team.  On September 24, 2018 they 
had their first competition versus our long 
time rival, Lancaster Red Devils. The lady In-
dians had their first victory on  
September 28, 2018 versus Chesapeake acad-
emy on home territory.  The ladies Indians 
worked hard as a team in every competition 
ending the season with a 3-3 record.   

Congratulations to a 
great first season 
NMS lady Indians vol-
leyball!  The team 

was coached by Sarah Haynie 
and Laura Raciborski.   
6th grade: Addie Gordon, and 
Emmalee King.  
7th grade: Rachel Rice, Sarah 
Haynie, McKenna Dooley,  
Mikayla Hayden, Nathalie Bid-
dlecomb, May Crowther,  
and Caroline Neale.  
8th grade:  Ali Steele and 
Emileah Weatherford 

NMS ATHLETICS MAKES  

HISTORY 

Green and Gold Times 

Contact us at nucpspress@gmail.com  

Instagram @green.gold.and.white  

 

OCTOBER STUDENTS 
OF THE MONTH 

Each month NMS recognizes 
two students from each grade 
level that model the positive 
behavior expectations.  The 
month of October’s character 
word was POLITENESS.  

 

8th Grade: Ny’Kasia Carter– Rice 
                 Robert Stevens 

6th Grade: Itzel Santamaria  

     Bryce Newman 

7th Grade:  Khanya Thomas  

       KaRon Chandler 

mailto:nucpspress@gmail.com


NMS ATAG students traveled to the state capital in Richmond Virgin-
ia to participate in a scavenger hunt. The scavenger hunt consisted 
of solving riddles, finding clues, and piecing it all together.  Students 
worked collaboratively and had so much fun running around the his-
torical mark. The first place team was awarded the golden gnome 
while the second place team inherited the silver gnome.  Congratula-
tions to the following students:  
   First place: Paris Chinn, Abby Jennings, Corrie Minor, Hannah Jett, 
May Crowther, and Rachel Rice.  
 
   Second place are Kiara Morris, Haylie Mitchell, Joseph Jett, and 
Camdin Sisk.  
 
   Third place:  Samuel Baker, Harrison Williams, Michael Hayden, 
and Garic Reger.  

Greetings  NMS students, parents, 
and families! 

We are off to a great start here at 
Northumberland Middle School! 

Teachers are working hard to make 
sure that students are getting the 

information they need in order to 
be successful in their course. Please 

continue to encourage your student 

to come to class prepared, ready to 
learn, and showing their NMS 

P.R.I.D.E. 

Don't forget you can check your 

student's grades and progress 
through the parent and student 

portal in Power School.  Contact our 
counseling department if you need 

login information. We want all of 

our NMS students to be successful! 

If you haven't done so already, 
please "Like" us on our NMS Face-

book page! and follow us on the 

@NMSIndians twitter page.  We are 
posting announcements, upcoming 

events, and schedule changes on 
these social media pages. This is a 

great way to stay in the loop!  

Thank you for your continued sup-

port of Northumberland Middle, and 
please do not hesitate to contact 

me with any questions, concerns, or 

feedback. My door is always open 
to you. 

 
Javornda M. Ashton 

Principal  

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

 

 
“Every child deserves a champion –an adult who will 

never give up on them, who understands the power of 

connection and insists that they become the best that 

they can possibly be".  

~Rita F. Pierson~  

TAG STUDENTS ON 
THE HUNT  

They asked the 8th grade students 
to donate a total of 220 cans by 
November 1st.  Eighth grade stu-
dents not only reached their 
goal very quickly, they have 
now exceeded their goal 
and have raised the  
donation amount 
to 450.  

Also,  there is an anti -bullying art 
contest, entries from the art contest will be 
displayed on November 15th at the NMS 
Family Engagement/Anti-Bullying Night. 
Come out and join us to enjoy a night of 
fun, food, games, karaoke, prizes, and in-
formation on PBIS and bullying prevention. 
Dinner will be served!  Know YOU can make 
a difference, and YOU can stop bullying. 
Let's make this school a bully free zone.  

 

October is anti-bullying month! 
This month we are determined to 
demolish bullying! We want to 
show kindness and appreciation to 
all others. This year we’ve decided 
to sell kindness grams to show our 
kindness amongst each other. For 
50 cents you could buy your 
friend, your teacher, your principal, 
anyone you want a kindness gram. 
Also, you could attach a nice 
note to it.  If you see  

anyone being bullied stand up!  

The 8th grade English 

teachers decided to in-

crease the chances of do-

nations of food during the 

SCA food drive.   

After students read the book “Tears 

of a Tiger” by Sharon M. Draper 

which discusses a food drive in the 

text, English teachers, Mrs. Bangert 

and Mrs. Lee came together and de-

cided to have a food drive of their 

own.   

  

NMS AGAINST BULLYING 

EIGHTH GRADE STUDENTS TAKE THE 
FOOD DRIVE TO ANOTHER LEVEL  


